Dear Parents,
This week, we have learnt all about Autumn. 
On our Wellies Wednesday walk, the children spotted the signs of Autumn and took photos with the ipad; they became dectectives and photographers!
We have talked about the weather and the seasons and the children have filmed their own weather report. 
The children have created lots of wonderful autumnal craft and we have started practising songs for our Nativity play!
In Phonics, we have now completed the phase 2 ‘Letters and Sounds’. We will be practising and reinforcing their sounds knowledge, and embeding the learning  for the next couple of weeks. We will then move to phase 3.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next week:	 - Cooking! 
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely week end!
Class 1 team











	
